
	

	

Cemetery	Commission	Minutes	
	
July	3,	2018		9:00	am,	Cemetery	3	
	
	
In	Attendance:	Polly	Freese,	Ethel	MacStubbs,	Ruth	Behrsing	
Also	Larry	Kullgren	and	John	Kaufholds	from	Peterborough	Marble	and	Granite	
	

	
Discussed	what	we	would	need	to	add	gates	to	the	north	and	south	entrances	where	we	currently	
have	a	chain	that	hangs	from	Nov	to	April,	depending	on	weather.	The	plan	is	to	make	gates	similar	
to	the	main	gate,	just	a	tad	shorter.	Marble	posts	will	need	to	be	placed	to	support	the	gate	on	
each	side	of	the	entrance.	The	old	posts	can	be	used	to	hold	the	gates	open.	Larry	and	John	will	get	
back	to	us	with	estimates.	We	will	continue	this	meeting	on	Wed	July	18th		at	10	AM	in	the	Town	
Hall	to	go	over	the	proposed	costs	that	they	will	submit.	
	
	

Continued	July	18th	at	10:00	am:	In	Attendance:	Polly	Freese,	Ruth	Behrsing,	Ethel	
MacStubbs	

	
The	cost	for	Granite	posts:	10	inch	square	and	7	feet	long,	set	48	inches	out	of	the	ground	$1580	
and	to	set	is	$950	so	a	total	of	$2530	which	will	include	coming	back	to	drill	the	holes	for	the	gate	
hardware,	or	$1265	per	gate.	
	
The	bid	from	Larry	Kullgren	for	the	two	gates	is	$1700	for	materials	and	supplies	and	$0	for	labor,	
$850	a	gate.	
	
So	each	gate	comes	out	to	be	$2115	a	gate,	a	total	of	$4230	to	be	taken	from	Cemetery	
Maintenance	Trust	fund	which	can	currently	has	$17,845.	
	
Polly	made	motion	to	go	ahead	with	the	gates	for	the	North	and	South	entrance	and	accept	the	
two	bids.	Ruth	Seconds.	All	in	favor.	
	
John	Schott	was	buried	July	16,	2018	(died	4-19-18)	Lot	31	S	
	
Meeting	adjourned	10:35	
	

	


